dfeued of,hﬁ")-

County budget revenues
are up for discussion

Final revenues for the county’s $73
million budget are scheduled to be
given county supervisors at their re-
gular session Tuesday.

The board meets in Room 525, coun-
ty center, beginning at 9 a.m.

The budget is the first item on the
regular agenda and administrators
were being close-mouthed this morning
on final revenue figures.

It is known the slow payment of
taxes (delinquency factor) will be up
from its regular low of past years,
around five percent, to 10-11 percent.

It will mean less money to be spent
and could mandate some budget ad-
justments.

The county was. in terrible shape
this year and had to eliminate 150
positions, some of which were filled,
necessitating layoffs.

During the afternoon planning
session that begins at 1:30 p.m., the
board will consider amendments to
Olympia Quarry’s permit. It comes up
as the third item on the agenda and the
public hearing on the issue is closed.

The next item is a public hearing on
a 38 unit townhouse development at
Capitola Road and Maciel Avenue in
Live Oak. The project is called Begonia
Gardens by Bogaard Construction for
Peter Antonelli and others.




